
 
 

Guidance Regarding the Joint Ethics Regulations  
for the 2013 AUSA Annual Meeting & Exposition 

 
 

Please be advised that Joint Ethics Regulations prohibit soldiers and their families from 
accepting gifts that are valued at more than $20.  We ask that you be sensitive to their 
position and take this into account when passing out promotional items during the 
exposition. 
 
 
 
 


